From: (SANTE)
Sent: lundi 5 octobre 2020 11:34

To: SANTE C3 HSC

Subject: Seasonal influenza vaccines

Dear Members of the Health Security Committee, Dear colleagues,

The supply of seasonal influenza vaccines seem to become limited in some countries and we wanted to remind all of you of the possibility to use EWRS for the exchange of medical countermeasures.

We would also appreciate to receive information on respective situation in your country, if sufficient doses are available, and to inquire if any (excess) doses can be shared or provided for reallocation with countries that might encounter shortages.

Thanks for returning this information, which will not be shared, to us by Tuesday 6 October, 11.00.

Best wishes,



European Commission

Directorate-General for Health and Food safety (SANTE) Health Security and Vaccination Unit

HITEC Building - Office: 11, Rue E. Ruppert L-2557 Luxembourg

@ec.europa.eu



State of the Union 2020 https://ec.europa.eu/soteu2020